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Askin, Tim

From: Sheldon Oppermann <Sheldon@CompassProperties.com>
Sent: Tuesday, November 28, 2017 9:32 PM
To: Askin, Tim; Kinsella, Mike
Subject: RE: WageWorks signage
Attachments: Additional signage images.pdf

Tim 
Sorry for the delay. 
Attached are some additional images for 1, 2, and 4 
Regarding #3 – yes only at that door. 
 
Please let me know tomorrow if there is anything else you need for this. 
We really need this to go smoothly in order to be sure that we get those jobs downtown. 
 
Thank you 
 
 
Sheldon Oppermann 
Executive Vice President 
Compass Properties, LLC 
735 N. Water Street 
Suite M180 
Milwaukee, WI 53202 
Office: (414) 765-0305  Cell: (414) 550-9717 
 

 
 
From: Askin, Tim [mailto:Tim.Askin@milwaukee.gov]  
Sent: Monday, November 27, 2017 3:28 PM 
To: Kinsella, Mike <MKinsella@poblocki.com>; Sheldon Oppermann <Sheldon@CompassProperties.com> 
Subject: WageWorks signage 
 
Greetings Gentlemen, 
 
I have some follow-up questions on your application. 
 

1. How many Riverwalk-side signs will be installed? 
2. Where precisely will the Riverwalk side sign(s) be? (Rough squares drawn on a photo taken from across the 

river would be sufficient). I can take such a photo myself, if necessary. 
3. Water Street entry signage: is it just at the south door under the 735 canopy? 
4. Monument sign: from our discussions and your early mockups, I understand it to be roughly at the corner of 

Water and Mason. Is this correct? Regardless of the location, I will need a rough sketch map of its proposed 
location.  

 
Tim Askin, Senior Planner 
Historic Preservation Commission 
City of Milwaukee 
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414-286-5712 
Tim.Askin@Milwaukee.gov 
 
The City of Milwaukee is subject to Wisconsin Statutes related to public records. Unless otherwise exempted from the 
public records law, senders and receivers of City of Milwaukee e-mail should presume that e-mail is subject to release 
upon request, and is subject to state records retention requirements. See City of Milwaukee full e-mail disclaimer at 
www.milwaukee.gov/email_disclaimer  


